
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

Natasha Kopala  
Transport Infrastructure Planning Unit 
Great Minster House 
33 Horseferry Road 
London, SW1P 4DR 

Civic Offices 
Gloucester Square 

Woking 
Surrey  GU21 6YL 

 
Telephone (01483) 755855 

Facsimile (01483) 768746 
DX 2931 WOKING 

Email wokbc@woking.gov.uk 
Website www.woking.gov.uk 

Our ref.: PLAN/2017/1411 
 
 
10 November 2020 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
Development Consent to make improvements to the M25 Junction 10/A3 Wisley Interchange. 
Planning Act 2008 (as amended) and the Infrastructure Planning (Examination Procedure) 
Rules 2010 
 
Thank you for your letter of 4 November regarding the above matter. 
 
I can confirm that, as an interested party, this Borough has no further comments to make in respect 
of the matters contained within the letter. 
 
I trust that this is of assistance. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Dan Freeland 
Deputy Development Manager  
 
Email developmentmanagement@woking.gov.uk 
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